
 

 

 

 

 
 

GOLD BOOK WINNERS – Friday 9th November 
 

RECEPTION: 

Carter Ingamells – For persisting and achieving his target of writing his name independently.  

Carter can now write it on all his work. 

Rosie Parish – For her fabulous reading and writing during our firework art displays.  Sophie was 

also very kind and helped others with their writing. 

 

YEAR 1: 

Joseph Moore – Joseph is a pleasure to teach.  He is always polite and eager to learn.  Sometimes 

he can find work a little tricky but he always tries his best. 

Poppy Batute – Poppy’s enthusiasm towards learning is amazing.  This attitude reflects in all her 

work and she is a pleasure to teach! 

 

YEAR 2: 

Lexi Bailey – For showing a great understanding of subtraction when regrouping the ones. 

Nathan Griffiths – Nathan really impressed Mrs Musgrove with his ability to move 2d shapes on a 

grid.  He gave the perfect directions using up, down, left and right. 

 

YEAR 3: 

Oliver Hurley – For writing an innovated method for instructions about ‘How to make a chocolate 

cake’.  He used time connectives, imperative verbs and adverbs to make his writing more 

interesting. 

Alanna Woolley – For persevering with her maths this week.  Alanna has found subtracting with 

renaming twice really tricky, but has managed to stay calm and keep trying with support.  

Yesterday, she was able to complete some independently and was so proud of herself. 

 

YEAR 4: 

Jaye Bailey – For being a role model pupil.  Jaye follows instructions and gives all of his work 

100% effort.  He is kind to his classmates always polite. 

Alesha Kenny and Karmela Specius – Both students have been working really hard to improve 

their times tables.  Alesha particularly due to her hard work at home has been able to get 60 out of 

60 correct answers on a consistent basis. 

 

YEAR 5: 

Kai King and Dion Hunt – For the past two weeks Y5 have been working on the bar model to solve 

maths problems.  Many children have found this tricky.  However, Kai and Dion have impressed 

Mrs Rowney with their ambition to succeed. It remains something they (and all Y5) need to 

continue to work on but with their “can do” attitude, I know they will be successful. 

 

YEAR 6: 

Sam Smith – For opening the story to Bess’s Tale with real excitement. 

Ben Gambell – For maintaining great writing over the course of Monday and Tuesday. 

 

Well done to Y4 for winning the Attendance Ted for this week. 
Well done to Y5 for winning the Reading Cup this week. 

Well done to Y3 for winning the Music Cup this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


